
 

 

 

   
 

 

Fundraising Event 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you may be aware, our school council have been working with the whole school 

on a pet project. 

 

What? 
We are having a fundraising event. There will be stalls, temporary tattoos, face 

painting and more! 

 

Why? 
We want to raise the money to buy our school guinea pigs and all the equipment 

they will need. 

 

When? 
Thursday 23rd June. 2.30-3.30pm 

 

How? 
Please come to the school office and you will be able to collect your child from their 

class and visit the fayre. If you arrive at normal school collection time you still have 

time to visit the stalls, just come to the playground as normal.  

 
We do hope you will be able to join us. 
 

If your child is attending Kool Kidz then if you send some money in with them a 

member of staff will take them too. 

 

Kind Regards, 

The School Council representatives on behalf of all the pupils  


